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Objection to planning
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THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sirs,

With regard to the proposed plans for London Wall West I would like to make the following objections.

1. I have not seen any substantial details about sustainability and the health of City workers and residents.

2. With regard to Heritage, I would like you to clarify how the site and buildings were acquired and what
constraints there are removing the buildings from being used for culture and entertainment, especially at the
moment when the City of London is pushing Destination City.

3. I believe the mass and scale are prohibitive and will have a detrimental effect on the Girls’ School as well as
the workers and residents, who are essential in importance to the existence of the City of London.

4. You suggested at this week’s City of London meeting that there is at least 7% of A and B office space
unoccupied at present.  Research has shown that people will continue to work from home for the foreseeable
future and that this has not affected their output.

5. I believe the Highwalk is integral to the Barbican and its surroundings and absolutely must be preserved, to
keep the original plans in place.

6. I also object to the demolition of the roundabout as this is an important transport route.

I therefore object to the proposed plans.

Yours faithfully,
Alison Parry
144 Defoe House
Barbican Resident




















